
  
 
 
 

Monday, December 09, 2024 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Guitar club is cancelled this week but will resume for its last meeting next Tuesday. 
 
Reminder to Choir that you have an important rehearsal today at lunch with our musicians in the 
drama stage room.  Choir, please don't forget this important rehearsal with our musicians today!   
 
Attention all grade 7s, there will be open gym basketball today at lunch.  
 
Only a few  more days until the Owl team Winter fair this Friday in the MPR! Come and see the 
amazing creations from bracelets to ornaments. Many fun and beautiful items for sale. Get a gift for a 
loved one or something for yourself! See you there! 
 
Looking for a sweet way to kick off your winter break? We’ve got you covered! Next Thursday and 
Friday, there will be a bake sale in the MPR at lunch, with all proceeds going to a local charity. Treat 
yourself while supporting a great cause! 
Until then, we’re spreading some extra holiday cheer with a daily giveaway! Each day until the last 
day of school, we’ll announce one random person who will receive a free treat. If your name is called, 
head to the DMA room during nut break that same day to claim your voucher—don’t miss out! 
Today’s lucky recipient is James Campbell! Tune in tomorrow to see if it’s your turn! 
 
The 5 Days of Giving starts today, Hillcrest! Let’s come together and show just how much we care 
about helping others. Bring in your non-perishable food donations and drop them in the collection 
boxes in your classrooms. If you haven’t had a chance to donate yet, no worries—there’s still time! 
Let’s make tomorrow even bigger and better. Together, we can make a huge difference in our 
community.  
 
It’s Day 6 of the Winter Door Decorating Contest, and we’re halfway through! As we walk through 
the hallways, we’re amazed by the incredible progress we’ve seen so far. 
A big shout-out to Ms. Filoramino and Mr. Smith’s Division 14 for their stunning Candyland-themed 
door—it’s truly blown us away! Your creativity is inspiring, and we can’t wait to see what everyone 
else comes up with. 
These festive decorations are filling our school with holiday cheer. Keep up the amazing work, 
Hillcrest, and let’s keep the Holiday spirit alive! 
 
Ever wonder what genres of books we have in the Learning Commons? It would be great if you 
could locate the mystery, fantasy or horror section easily. Calling all artists! The LLC is having an 
Genre art poster contest. Deadline for submissions is Monday Dec 16. Look for posters around the 
school and If you have questions please see Ms. Quan in rm.154 
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